
Thursday, March 24, 2011 
 

HANFORD HIGH BULLETIN 
 
ASB Announcements 
We are very excited to announce the Student Store will occasionally offer an “Item of the Week”.  The item will be 
reduced in price for one full week and will return to full price the following Monday.  We are kicking off the promotion 
with the PUPS sweatshirt as the “Item of the Week” for $35, normally priced at $50. 
 
Students 
Congratulations to the Hanford High School Choirs who earned Superior and Excellent ratings at the CMEA Choral 
Festival in Fresno Tuesday.  All Choirs did an amazing job!  Way to go!! 
 
Hand in Hand in Wonderland will be presented by Hanford High School’s American Sign Language 3 class on  
Monday, March 28, at 7:00pm in the Stratton Tarvin Presentation Center.  Hand in Hand in Wonderland follows Alice as 
she dreams her way through a silent wonderland filled with all the magic of Disney, and gains confidence in herself and 
her signing abilities. Featuring songs like Under the Sea, Heigh Ho, Dig a Little Deeper and more! You won’t want to 
miss this performance. 
 
Seniors:  Graduate Services will be on campus in the Presentation Center on April 5th to deliver caps, gowns, and 
graduation orders.  You will attend your 1st – 3rd period classes then you will report to the cafeteria 4th period.  A 
continental breakfast is planned along with a presentation from a speaker.  Following the presentation, caps and gowns 
will be distributed.  You will need to show identification to pick up your announcements.  If you have not placed an order 
for you cap and gown you should do so immediately. 
 
Seniors:  On Thursday, April 7th all seniors will participate in the HJUHSD Senior Ethics Workshop.  Students are 
required to ride the bus from Hanford High School to the Koinonia Hall for the event.  The bus will pick up students 
in the service drive at 8 am. and return to school by 2 p.m.  Students will attend their 1st period class and will be released 
by their 1st period teachers at 8 a.m. to board the busses in the service drive.  All seniors are to dress professionally for 
this event. 
 
AP STUDENTS:   AP tests will be here soon.  If you have opted to take your AP test(s) for potential college credit, the 
final AP deadline is Friday, March 25th.  NO payments will be accepted after that date. 
 
Order your 16 x 20 Senior Yell Picture for $20.  Make payment in the ASB Office during break and lunch by March 31st. 
 
The Hanford High School Music Program is looking to start an orchestra!  If you play a string instrument and are 
interested in being in the orchestra please see Ms. Levine in the band room so we can get a sign up list going.  Thank you! 
 
Join us for Art Club each Monday during lunch in Rm. 605. 
 
Christian Club meets on Friday in Rm. 101.  Everybody is welcomed to join us.  Please bring $3 for pizza and water. 
 
All girls interested in playing volleyball next fall please meet in Rm. 608 today at break.  Open gym will begin next week. 
 
Hanford Wrestling Banquet will be held at Round Table Pizza on Wednesday, 3/30 at 6:30 p.m. 
 

Respect 
“Never look down on anybody unless you’re helping him up”. – Jesse 
Jackson 
 

Summarize – Give me the short version 
 


